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To a fabulous 2012 

What a great year!  From all the editors and the MIMS Boards - thank you to everyone for your 

support over 2012.   

Our Editorial Board has been very active this year assisting the editors with the many queries and 

advising management on clinical content/issues.  At the last meeting for the year, Professor Peter 

Carroll, chair of the Board welcomed three new Board members – Dr Duncan Guy, Specialist 

Cardiologist, Ms Debbie Rigby, Consultant Pharmacist and Mr Chris Wills, Pharmacist (Chris was 

formerly head of MIMS for 35 years!). 

The Digital Advisory Board (DAB), chaired by Bojan Pijetlovic, has been very involved in the many 

new developments being undertaken in MIMS.  In particular, the DAB has contributed significantly to 

the redevelopment of our longest-standing digital application, eMIMS.  

eMIMS has been used in predominately the pharmacy and medical practitioner market for over 15 

years and is much loved.  The new application will be available to subscribers in 2013.   

For further information on our editorial process, boards and membership go to www.mims.com.au 

and select About Us. 

 

Wishing you all a very Happy New Year and a safe 2013  
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